

27 April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 8 Parents' Evening on Thursday 12th May 2022 (3pm-6pm) in person appointments

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 8 Parents' Evening on Thursday 12th May 2022, bookable appointment slots between 3pm-6pm.

This is an important evening and provides you with an opportunity to speak with your child's subject teachers, to gain important feedback on their progress in all subjects so far this academic year. (This event will be held in our Main Hall).

During the evening, between 4:30pm and 4:45pm, there will be a short talk/presentation delivered by Mrs Dover, the Academy Principal.

We have also invited 'The Bushcraft Company' in to deliver a short talk about an exciting residential trip that we are offering to our Year 8 students (which will take place next academic year). This will be a very popular trip with students-I am sure!

Please note that this Parents' Evening will be an in-person event, where parents will be welcomed into the Academy to attend on site.

IMPORTANT: Appointments need to be made online via School Cloud as soon as possible, where bookings will open approximately 2 weeks prior to each event. This allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers, and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.

Please visit https://oasislisterpark.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. (A short guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter).

Login with the following information:

Student's First Name Student's Surname Date of Birth

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf.

sincerely

Yours

Mrs S. Mackenzie-Jones

Head of Year 8

Principal: Mrs Siân Dover North Avenue, Bradford, BD8 7ND Tel. 01274 362 050 www.oasisacademylisterpark.org